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May 28, 2025 
 
Dear Parents of Graduating 8th Grade Students: 
 
Good Morning.  Graduation is fast approaching, thank you for everything you have done to help 
us guide your children through this year.  
 
Graduation will be held at Delaware Valley High School on Tuesday, June 10th at 6:00 pm, if there 
is inclement weather the ceremony will be held in The Hutch Gymnasium.  
 
Individual graduation photos will be available to parents as a choice this year.  Families choosing 
to have an individual photo can drop off their child between 4:00-5:00 pm to the Hutch Gym on 
the Del Val campus.  The link to sign up for individual photos is here: Holland 8th grade 
Graduation Photos. An order form will be sent separately.  
 
All Students must report to the Hutch Gym by 5:15 pm for the class picture.  Information about 
the class photo will be sent out shortly from BNL Photography.  Students should be dressed 
appropriately for the formal ceremony.   
 
Graduation is open to the public, there will be no tickets handed out for the ceremony.  The 
processional will begin promptly at 6:00 pm.  
 
The event will be live streamed on the district’s YouTube channel for those unable to attend.  The 
link for the ceremony will be posted prior to the ceremony.  
 
Handicapped parking can be found to the left of the home bleacher area at the stadium. 
Handicapped seating is available on the track.  
 
We are looking forward to celebrating with you and your children.  They have earned this 
achievement.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
 
SS/ld 

http://www.hollandschool.org/
https://app.acuityscheduling.com/schedule/26096d12/appointment/20952421/calendar/5522755
https://app.acuityscheduling.com/schedule/26096d12/appointment/20952421/calendar/5522755

